Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
April 5, 2016
Re:
MODIFIED JOB DESCRIPTION – Para-Educator Job Coach
Human Resources is submitting modifications to the position of “Para-Educator Job Coach”. These modifications are being requested by the Department of Special Education in order to maintain compliancy with the evolving needs of the position, specifically the increased need for off-site supervision of children participating in job training programs.
To meet this need Special Education is requesting that the position be re-titled to “Job Coach Vocational Services” and be elevated from a pay grade level of G3 on the hourly classified salary schedule to a G13. In addition, it is recommended that the job now require a Bachelor’s Degree.  While the annual estimated cost impact to elevate the pay for these four existing positions is $51, 392, this cost is reimbursable through a federal grant. 
Human Resources recommends approval of the title change, language modifications and pay increase for the position of “Job Coach Vocational Services".
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